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MVCTC Students Enter The Great American NO BULL Challenge  
 
Clayton, Ohio – Students from the Miami Valley Career Technology Center 
(MVCTC) Digital Design Technology Tech Prep program have formed two teams 
and entered the Great American NO BULL Challenge. This is a national video 
contest and awards show that brings awareness to the issue of cyberbullying in 
America. 
 
According to the No Bull website, “The NO BULL Challenge is the largest, youth-
led national campaign in America’s history to combat cyberbullying. They are 
using the power of social media to inspire 25 million middle and high school 
students to build each other up, instead of tear each other down.” 
 
The students had to create a 2-5 minute video on how they would deal with 
cyberbullying, and now need the help of friends, family and community members 
to vote for their video. Fifteen finalists will be invited to attend the NO BULL Teen 
Video Awards in San Francisco. Eight NO BULL Winners will be announced at 
the NO BULL Teen Video Awards in San Francisco on July 21, 2012. 
 
Voting begins April 1 and concludes on April 15. In order to vote, you will need to 
register at the NO BULL website at www.nobull.votigo.com. The MVCTC 
students are entries “The Cyber Cycle” at 
http://nobull.votigo.com/contests/showentry/1039552 and “Too Far” 
http://nobull.votigo.com/contests/showentry/1042321. Each person can vote once 
per day during the time period. 
 
For more information from MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com. 
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